
NEWSLETTER	

 

HELP US STAY IN TOUCH 
 

Do we have your correct contact address? 
 
 

Just like family or good friends, we don't need to stay in touch every day, 
but it would be nice to know we are there to help should you ever need 
us. 
 
We won't deluge you with post, or fill your in box with trivial e-mails. 
Most of the time we will post articles here on lscpensions.co.uk and leave 
it entirely up to you.  
 
Every now and then though, it is best we write direct to you, especially 
when we want to make sure you receive any benefits due.  So, we want to 
be certain we have your current address. 
 
It couldn't be easier to let us know.  If you use our secure online system, 
simply log on, check your account details and the address we hold for 
you.  If it's correct you don't need to do anything else. 
 
Should your details be less than up to date, or you don't want to log on, or 
have no idea what address we hold; no problem.  Simply email your 
current address to us at lscpensions@hymans.co.uk  and we will do the 
rest. 
 
Finally, don’t be shy.  If you, or a family member, would prefer to write 
to us, we love letters too.  Send your current address details to us at: 
 
 LSC Pension Scheme Administrators 
Hymans Robertson LLP 
One London Wall 
London 
EC2Y 5EA 
 
It will be great to hear from you. 
 
 


